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When I wrote my board report two years ago, I praised several groups 
for submitting revised chapters for their particular sections.  The 
Median Section and the Japanese and Louisiana sections were among 
those who submitted material for the Handbook revision. 
 
Two years later, I am still waiting to hear from three very important 
groups. If we are ever going to see a Handbook revision, we need to 
have input from the Tall Bearded, the Aril/Arilbred, and the Novelty Iris 
Sections.  
 
May I please have a word with the presidents of these groups at this 
convention? 
 
 


